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CEMA Will Return to Operating Condition 5 

Chatham County, GA (November 10, 2022) – Chatham Emergency Management Agency (CEMA) 
has returned to Operating Condition 5 (OPCON 5) and normal operations.  Staff will continue to 
monitor any potential impacts including the tornado threat that remains active for our area.  

OPCON 5 is the state of readiness that CEMA maintains from June 1st through November 30th 
every year in preparation for hurricane season. 
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